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NCBE/COM/2011/46                               16.12.2011 
 
TO ALL GENERAL SECRETARIES OF 
AFFILIATED UNIONS/ASSOCIATIONS/ 
STATE UNITS: 

 
  

We reproduce hereunder the full text of Circular Letter No.UFBU/2011/31 dated 
15.12.2011, issued by United Forum of Bank Unions, the contents of which are                 
self-explanatory. 

 
 

            (N. RADHAKRISHNAN)     
                 For GENERAL SECRETARY 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

“You are aware that the Central Trade Unions have given the call for All India General 

Strike on 28.2.2012 on various very important common demands.  It is notable that this 

is a historic call because this call has been given jointly by all the Central Trade Unions 

for the first time since independence of our country.  This also implies the serious 

situation facing the trade unions today due to the policies of the Government. 

 

Hence the strike call has become very significant. In our UFBU meeting held on 

13.12.2011, while all the unions have welcomed this move, however, felt that joining 

the strike needs a proper decision in their respective forum. 

 

We have now received a Notice for a meeting convened by the Central Trade 

Union on 23.12.2011 at 2.30 P.M. to be participated by independent trade 

unions / Federations to solicit the support for their strike call.   

 

We are enclosing the Notice and request all our constituent unions to attend this 

meeting.” 

 

 
 

 



 
 


